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10 January 1955

MEMORANDUM FOR: Chief, Inspection Staff, SO

FROM : Chief, Projects Control Staff, ORR
SUBJECT : Possible Compromise of Classified Documents
REFERENCE : Your memorandum dated 15 Dec 54, same subject

1. You are advised that ORR has informed FI and OQ of the possible
compromise of information from their reports as used in Cls /RR ER -5,
Soviet Geodetic and Photogrammetric Instrumentation. None of the other
sources in this report or in CIA/RR ER-4, Review of Soviet Photogrammetric
Procedures, originated with CIA or any other US Government Agency.
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3. No action has been recommended by either Fl or OO. In view of
this fact and the fact that these reports contained no intelligence relating
to planning, ne further action is deemed necessary by ORR.
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